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 KIWANIS MEETING OF May 1, 2023 
  
 

We only had five members attend our meeting. All enjoyed a Chicken dinner with 
Carrot Cake for dessert. Those attending included Anne, Marie, Ann, Bob F, and 
Bob R. Maria led the meeting and said the prayer. We all sang the Packer fight 
song. 
 
Ann told us about her recent family vacation in Jamaica. The scholarship 
committee has reviewed all of our applications and have chosen five winners, 
each of whom attend a different Brown County High School. They will be guests at 
our noon luncheon on June 19th, where they will be presented their Scholarships. 
 
Our annual picnic and trip to the NEW Zoo with the Nicolet 3rd grade class will be 
held on Tuesday May 30th. The children will be picked up at Nicolet school at 
10:15 and will return 1:45. We will serve them lunch first, followed by the Zoo 
visit. Anne has asked that our members be at the Reforestation Camp at 10:15 to 
help set up for the picnic prior to the students arrival. The picnic will be our 
second monthly meeting of May. 
 
Our June meetings will be held on June 5th and 19th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 
 


